
 

 

 

Baker & McKenzie, an Australian Partnership, is a member of Baker & McKenzie International. 

405083624-v2\AP_DMS 

Baker & McKenzie 
ABN 32 266 778 912 
 
Level 19 
181 William Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
Australia 

G.P.O. Box 2119 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
Australia 

Tel: +61 3 9617 4200 
Fax: +61 3 9614 2103 
DX: 334 MELBOURNE VICTORIA 
www.bakermckenzie.com 

Asia Pacific 

Bangkok 
Beijing 
Brisbane 
Hanoi 
Ho Chi Minh City 
Hong Kong 
Jakarta 
Kuala Lumpur* 
Manila* 
Melbourne 
Seoul 
Shanghai 
Singapore 
Sydney 
Taipei 
Tokyo 
Yangon 
 

Europe, Middle East 

& Africa 

Abu Dhabi 
Almaty 
Amsterdam 
Antwerp 
Bahrain 
Barcelona 
Berlin 
Brussels 
Budapest 
Cairo 
Casablanca 
Doha 
Dubai 
Dusseldorf 
Frankfurt/Main 
Geneva 
Istanbul 
Jeddah* 
Johannesburg 
Kyiv 
London 
Luxembourg 
Madrid 
Milan 
Moscow 
Munich 
Paris 
Prague 
Riyadh* 
Rome 
St. Petersburg 
Stockholm 
Vienna 
Warsaw 
Zurich 
 

The Americas 

Bogota 
Brasilia** 
Buenos Aires 
Caracas 
Chicago 
Dallas 
Guadalajara 
Houston 
Juarez 
Lima 
Los Angeles 
Mexico City 
Miami 
Monterrey 
New York 
Palo Alto 
Porto Alegre** 
Rio de Janeiro** 
San Francisco 
Santiago 
Sao Paulo** 
Tijuana 
Toronto 
Valencia 
Washington, DC 
 
* Associated Firm 
** In cooperation with 
Trench, Rossi e Watanabe 

Advogados 

We lodge the attached Notice of Change of Interests of Substantial Holder (Form 604) on 

behalf of Toyota Tsusho Corporation and each of its subsidiaries, and Toyota Motor 

Corporation and each of its subsidiaries.  

The Form 604 is being lodged in respect of their interest in Orocobre Limited as there has 

been a dilution of greater than 1% due to an issue of shares by Orocobre in connection 

with the implementation of the merger between Galaxy Resources Limited and Orocobre 

by way of scheme of arrangement.  

Previously, Toyota Tsusho Corporation's shareholding in Orocobre was the subject of 

ongoing aspects relating to the appointment of a director, anti-dilution and standstill (as 

set out in the Share Subscription Agreement annexed to the Form 603 dated 22 January 

2018). Those aspects have now ceased to apply.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

Yours faithfully  
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ASX Market Announcements Office  

Dear Sir/Madam 

Notice of Change of Interests of Substantial Holder - ORE 
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